
FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION
Experimental Licensing Branch

445 12th Street, S.W., Room 7A-321
Washington, D.C. 20554

September 22, 2021

Attn: Erik Stromberg
Atmospheric & Space Technology Research Associates, LLC
282 Century Place, Ste 1000     
Louisville, CO 80027

DISMISSED-WITHOUT PREJUDICE

Dear Erik Stromberg,

This refers to application, File No.   0790-EX-CN-2021, for an experimental authorization.

You are advised that the Commission is unable to grant your application for the facilities requested.  The
concerned department or government agency with effective control over the radio equipment and its
operation should file for a license with National Telecommunications and Information Administration.
Contact the Air Force Spectrum Management Office. Please review section 8.2.17 of the NTIA Manual.
   

Responses to this correspondence must contain the Reference number :     64781

                  Sincerely,

       Anthony Serafini
     Chief
     Experimental Licensing Branch


